Harleston C.E. Primary Academy

School Lane, Harleston, Norfolk. IP20 9HG

Tel: (01379) 852302 / 853211

E-mail: office@harleston.norfolk.sch.uk Website: www.harleston.stbenets.org

Headteacher: Mrs L Blowfield

3rd December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

We have recently been informed of some sad news. Unfortunately the Christmas Winter Fayre which we all love and enjoy will not be happening this year. This is due to the Friends of Harleston Primary Academy not having enough committee members.

Due to the lack of members the future of our Friends face uncertainty which may also put future events such as the lower school children receiving a gift and visit from Father Christmas and our lovely Summer Gala at risk of not happening too.

The Friends of Harleston C.E. Primary Academy is a vital part of school life, they raise much needed funds to allow our children opportunities and resources that the ever stretching budget within the school does not allow. Without The Friends of Harleston C.E. Primary Academy, our children will unfortunately miss out on these extra resources and events.

Please if any of you could give a little time and support our valuable Friends committee, then please contact them directly on the Friends Facebook page, leave your name and contact details with a member of the Parents Council or school office or contact Kira Ling. Friends meet once a term and future meetings will take place straight after school finishes, therefore not imposing on your time in the evening and your children are welcome to come along too. The school kitchen staff have also kindly offered to provide cakes and coffee at our first meeting which will be scheduled as soon as enough interest has been received.

Please support our school and your children.

It Seamont

Kind Regards

On behalf of Harleston Primary Academy Parents Council.